
      

 

ASP Reservations and Pick-UP on Curriculum Night 

 

We are still operating regular hours this night until 6pm. 

 

If you do not normally use ASP and want your student to stay in ASP until you arrive for 
Curriculum Night, please e-mail Henry Lewis (ASP Coordinator) and copy their homeroom 
teacher. When you arrive, please stop into the I Building Room 23 (Bonnie Phillips’ classroom) 
to sign out your student or text the ASP number that you are outside the gym and we will walk 
them out. 

 

The advanced reservation drop-in rate is $25 and will be added to your student’s account. After 
6pm there will be an additional $1 a minute charge until the student is signed out. If ASP does 
not receive advance notice and the student shows up after carpool, the $1 a minute charge 
starts at 3pm for Elementary School students and 3:15pm for Middle and High School students. 

 

Feel free to e-mail Henry at HenryL@cottageschool.org or call the ASP number (470-249-1031) 
if you have any questions. 

 


